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Dear CDCES Community,

We know that there are many of you who are continuing to provide care for
people with or at risk for diabetes. Some people with diabetes are counting
on our support to help ensure their diabetes continues to be well managed
amidst the stress, physical distancing restrictions, and changes to the way
they must interact with the healthcare system struggling under the burden of
the pandemic. We hope you and your families are continuing to stay safe and
healthy.

We’'re proud of the work that the CDCES community provides and we’d like to
hear from you. We'd like to highlight the work done by CDCESs and
recognize positive efforts by CDCESs, their team members, workplaces, and
communities during this unprecedented time. Please take a few minutes to
provide responses to a short survey available by clicking here.

The first 100 respondents who complete the survey and provide their contact
information will receive a $5 Amazon e-gift card. The CBDCE Board of
Directors and staff continue to keep all of you in our thoughts as we
persevere together.

#CDCES #BeyondEducation #SoMuchMore
Kind regards,

Jasmine Gonzalvo, PharmD, CDCES, BCPS, BC-ADM, LDE, FADCES
2020 CBDCE Chair

From the 2020
CBDCE Chair

Jasmine Gonzalvo
PharmD, CDCES,
BCPS, BC-ADM,
LDE, FADCES
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http://www.ncbde.org
http://survey.constantcontact.com/survey/a07eh1w6cwdk9bmgf5v/start
https://www.facebook.com/CertifiedDiabetesEducators/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/national-certification-board-for-diabetes-educators/?viewAsMember=true

